
Short Shorts

Flight Secretary Required

Council Shorts

Discussion On
Various And
Sundry Things

The Commerce Undergradu-
ate Soceity will borrow $2,000
fromn the Students' Union to f in-
ance their Rodeo Oct. 30.

The loan will be repaid from
proceeds, and if the proceeds
fail to cover the interest-free
loan Commerce Undergraduate
Society will repay the balance
over a five year period.

Council resolved to look into the
possibility of allowing the wives and
farnilies of students to use the phy-
sical education facîlities free with the
seven dollar fee already paid to UAB
from student funds.

Council turned down a proposai to
seli blazer buttons at their Wednes-
day meeting.

Council approved in principal the
space allocations for Gateway, Rad-
soc, The Evergreen and Goid, Photo
Directorate, and the Ham club.

After a beated debate Council gave
$200 to pay expenses of the Western
Regional Anglican Students' Con-
ference. The group originally asked
Council for $508.13.

It was revealed Wednesday the
annual U of A-UAC students' coun-
cil meting will be held in conjunction
with Football weekend Oct. 17.

The idea of an annual football ex-
change with UAC was approved in
principle. The events are to be ar-
ranged on successive weekends.

Council agreed to set up the old
faculty lounge in SUB as a coffee bar
one a one-month trial basis. The
cafeteria staff wili run this outlet.
The operation will bc continued pro-
vided it pays for itself.

Notice of motion was given asking
for the seating of the president of
mnen's athietics on council as a voting
member wil be discussed at the next
meeting.

SUB-Ex Brochure
Arrives Next Week

The much-awaited brochure on
SUB expansion has been delayed
due to production difficulties.

Elwoad Johnson, the public rela-
tions officer of tbe Student's Union
planning comm ission says he
doesn't expect the brochure to be out
until the midddle of the week.

ACHIEVEMENT AWARD - Dr. Walter C. MacKenzie
(centre), dean of the faculty of medicine of the University of
Alberta has received an outstanding achievement award fromn
the University of Minnesota at the Mayo Centennial Convoca-
tion in Rochester, Minnesota. He is one of 35 alum-ni of the Mayo
Graduate School of Medicine (Rochester), selected as award
recipients. Pictured with Dr. Victor Johnson (left), head of the
Mayo Graduate School, and University of Minnesota President,
O. Meredith Wilson (right), Dr. MacKenzie was honored as a
surgeon, teacher, research director and adminîstrator.

CUS Membership Drops:
Program Strengthened

A loss in numbers, but a was feit by obse.-vers at the Congress
strengthened programme. to be an important factor in bring-

ing about an across-tbe-board feeThis is how observers were levy of sixty cents per student to be
describing the coutcome of ýthe paid bysail member student councils.
28th Congress of the Canadian
Union of Students, held last
week at York University in
Toronto.

With the withdrawal during the
Congress of the three French speak-
ing universities of Quebec f rom CUS,
the problem of keeping the organiza-
tian together took second place to
that of evolving a useful and effec-
tive programme for the coming year.

The first item of prioritv for CUS

CUS Leaders
To Address
Meeting* Here

is the preparation of an extensive Two nationally known student
brief on student means for the Blad- leaders wiil be on hand Wednesday
en Commission investigatinig financ- evening to address the opening meet-
ing of higher education in Canada. ing of the Canadian Union of Stu-
MMENS SURVEY dents local committee.

The Congress at York, meeting David E. Jenkins, past national
from September 10-16, authorized the CUS president, and both a former
CUS national executive ta seek an president of the U of A Students'
estimated $50,000 in outside aid ta Union and Gateway Editor, will
finance a nation-wide student means briefly discuss the recent withdraw-
survey as the basis for the brief. al of three French-speaking univer-

CUS feit the preparation of such a sities from the Union.
brief necessary in light of their un- Malcolm G. Scott, of Vancouver,
successful efforts to gain student rep- recently-elected CUS national vice-
resentation on the Biaden Commis- president, will outline important
sion. CUS projects and funictions for the

CUS feels that the commission may coming year.
not consider sympatheticaily the Mr. Scott's visit to Edmonton is
needs of Canadian students when part of his tour of the nine CUS
its report is submitted ta the Fed- Western Region institutions. Besides
cral Cabinet. appearing Wednesday at the CUS
RESEARCH SERVICE comm ittee meeting, Mr. Scott will

A second itemn of priority passed by meet with Aberta education minist-
the 28th Congress set up in the na- er, Hon Randolph McKinnon and
tional CUS secretariat in Ottawa a confer with university president Dr.
Student Government Research Ser- Walter H. Johns.
vice. Through bis western junket, Mr.

The SGRS will solicit reports on Scott, past president of UBC's Stu-
various aspects of student gavern- dents' Council, is attempting ta main-
ment from member universities, ta- tain the good relations with CUS
gether with other information of is noted for having with officiais of
bath a gerieral and statistical nature. bath provincial governments and

A fuli-time Research Directory university administrations through-
wiil he employed ta coordinate the out Canada.
SGRS, information from it being The CUS meeting is open to bath
available ta, CUS members at a nom- students and the public, and begins
inal fee. Wednesday at 8 p.m. in Pybus

This service, ta be offered by CUS,.Lounge of SUB.

STUDENTS' UNION
OFFICIAL NOTICE

The Canadian Union of Students
Local Committee, for Students'
Council:
Requires:

A charter flight secretary
To:

Arrange an Edmonton to London
charter fiight.

Salary:
One free return flight.
Further information may be ob-

tained from Richard Price, Secre-
tary-Treasurer of Students' Union.

Applications in writing ta be sub-
mitted to Richard Price, c/o Stu-
dents' Union Office, SUB, by Friday,
Oct. 16.

CANADIAN UNION 0F STUDENTS
COMMITTEE

The CUSC will hold its organiza-
tional meeting Sept. 30 at 8 p.m. in
Pybus Lounge in SUB. Guest speak-
er will be Malcolm Scott, CUS na-
tional vice-president.

JUDO CLUB
The U of A Judo Club will hoid its

Introduction Nite for new students
in the PEB Wrestling Room on Tues.,
Sept. 29 at 7 p.m. Experienced stu-
dents are asked to be in attendance.
Open to men and women students.

JUBILAIRE; CLUB*
The Jubilaires Club will hold an

organization meeting on Oct. 1 at 7
p.m., Pybus Lounge, SUB.

CHESS CLUB
The Chess Club will hold an or-

ganizational me et i ng Wednesday,
Sept. 30 at 1:30 p.m. in Dinwoodie
Lounge, SUB.

VE6RR HAM RADIO
The first general meeting will be

beld at 4:30 p.m. Friday, Oct. 2 in
the "Ham Shack" (the littie shack
between the towers across the street
from SUB). Ail those interested in
amateur r a dio communications
please attend.

VARSITY CHRISTIAN
FELLOWSHIP

VCF frosh party and introductory
Dagwood Supper in Wauneita
Lounge, Sept. 25, 5 p.m. Guest
speaker will be Joe Curry, Inter-
varsity regional director.

BIG AND LITTLE SISTER PARTY
Wauneita big and littie sister party

wiil be heid Sept. 30, 7:30 p.m., New
Ed Gym. Ail campus women invited
even if they have no big or littie-
sister.

TELEPHONE DIRECTORY
Typists and proofreaders are re-

quired for a few evenings' work on
the Telephone Directory in early
October. Ail persons interested
please leave names and phone num-
bers at the Students' Union office.

Ail clubs and organizations whose
7addresses have changed since the iast
publication of the Telephone Direct-
ory and any new organizations who
wish to have their addresses and
phone numbers in this year's direct-
ory please leave information at the
Students' Union office.

IFC PANEL
There will be an Interfraternity

Council rushing panel on Wednesday,
Oct. 7 at 8 p.m. in the Pybus Lounge.

Furtber information will follow.

Library
Fines Start
In October

After several years of threats,
library fines will be introduced
in early October.

Starting Oct. 12, overdue
books will cost the borrower 25
cents per day.

Fines have been levied against
overdue reserve books since 1952, but
due to the increased student popula-
tion, it bas been found necessary to

iextend the fines.
1 An unofficial spokesman for the

tlibrary said books may be renewed
-up to four days after they are over-
due and no fine will be charged.

SEE WHAT I'VE GOT ... SiIly girl, even Colonel Fleming
wouald read them. Photo by Credico
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